
r A w v a = _w _- s A. -.--J ~.;. y . . . __ - a--.

..

'

ILLIN0/S POWER COMPANY 3 9 (95_7,y_g
500 SOUTH 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525

June 17, 1982
:

Mr. Harold Bernard, Acting Chief
Standardization & Special Proj ects Branch
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

i U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: I.P. letter (U-0488) May 24, 1982
G. E. Wuller to J. R. Miller, NRC

Dear Mr. Bernard:

Clinton Power Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-461

In response to a verbal request made by Mr. Gus Giese-Koch
of NRC/GSB we are sending you three revised pages of the Weston
Geophysical report concerning the Site Specific Response Spectra
for the Clinton Power Station-Unit 1 (Rev. 1 - May 1982). These
pages are revised to correct typographical errors regarding the,

; figure numbers and should have been included in Revision 1 of
! the report previously sent to you via the referenced letter.

Please replace the pages in your Weston Geophysical report with
these corrected pages.

Sincerely,

G. E. Wuller
Supervisor-Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering

i HBP /sd

cc: J. H. Williams, NRC Clinton Proj ect Manager, (w/att. )
H. H. Livermore, NRC Resident Inspector, (w/o att.)
Gus Giese-Koch NRC/GSB, (w/att.)
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety, (w/o att.)
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